
 

 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR REBIDS 

 

The Town of Leland is seeking general contractors for the rehabilitation of one (1) home funded under the Town’s 

Community Development Block Grant – Neighborhood Revitalization (CDBG-NR) program.  The bidder must be 

licensed as a NC General Contractor if the individual unit bid is greater than $40,000.  Contracts will be awarded 

based on a competitive bidding process.   

 

Bid packages may be obtained by emailing bids@insight-pd.com. There is no charge for receiving bid packages. 

Bids will be due by 2:00pm on Monday, December 9, 2024, and opened and read promptly thereafter at Leland 

Town Hall, located at 102 Town Hall Drive, Leland, NC. Any questions regarding this project need to be submitted 

to bids@insight-pd.com, no later than 12pm on Wednesday, December 4th.  

 

The Town of Leland is an equal opportunity employer/service provider and encourages participation by 

historically underutilized businesses, including small, minority, and female-owned businesses. 

 

  


